Dear Lincoln-Hubbard Families,

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to Lincoln-Hubbard Counseling
Department’s newest addition, Ms. Alexis Esposito. Ms. Esposito will be interning with the
building counselor, Ms. Erica Dorsey, this year. Ms. Esposito will be working with students
individually and providing small group counseling. Ms. Esposito has completed Master’s level
coursework in School Counseling from Seton Hall University. She will be supervised by Cristina
Nicolau, a faculty member at Seton Hall University, and by Ms. Erica Dorsey, the School
Counselor at Lincoln-Hubbard Elementary School.

Parents/guardians will be contacted and asked to sign permission forms before any students
participate in ongoing individual counseling or small group meetings with Ms. Esposito. If you
have any questions or concerns please contact Ms. Dorsey via email or by phone. We are very
excited to work with your children and get to know you throughout the school year!

All the best,

Alexis Esposito
School Counseling Intern
aesposito@summit.k12.nj.us

Erica Dorsey

School Counselor
908-273-1276 x6104
edorsey@summit.k12.nj.us
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